
 

 

 

 

19 November 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear parent/caregiver 

A further update to our previous correspondence yesterday, only the children of essential workers and 

vulnerable children will be able to attend school. 

A skeleton staff will provide supervision but not a learning program for the remainder of this week. If your 

child needs to attend, we will be here for them. 

All South Australians are making sacrifices to ensure our community remains as safe as possible. We 

appreciate that this is a significant undertaking for you and your family.   

Your child’s teacher, our support staff and I are here to support you where we can. 

  

 

Kind Regards  

 

 

Yvette Swaalf  
Principal  
 


